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From: Natalie Hill
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 12:54 PM
To: City Clerk
Cc: Vanessa T. Sellers
Subject: FW: Planning Board 7/18/19 meeting - Public Comment

Good Afternoon,

I received the below comment from one of the neighbors for this project. She will be unable to attend this meeting but
has requested this to be read into the record if permitted.

Thank you and have a great day!

Respectfully,

Natalie | . Hill

Administrative Specialist
City of Key West
Planning Department at
Josephine Parker City Hall
1300 White Street

(305) 809-3764

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released
in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this
office by phone or in writing. F.S. 668.6076.

From: jane wurst <bjwurst@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 11:03 AM

To: Natalie Hill <nhill@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: Re: Planning Board 7/18/19 meeting - Public Comment

To the Key West Planning Board

| have resided at 1112 20th St. in excess of 35 years. Up until the last few years, it has been a quiet residential
neighborhood. As expected, changes are inevitable. However, not all change is good for the community as a

whole. (example)We now have to contend with amplified music on a daily basis from 24 North and The Gates Hotels.
I strongly urge the planning board take into account the fabric of the neighborhood before considering approval of
further major development at 3824 and 3840 N. Roosevelt Blvd. |am definitely opposed to any and all modifications
and/or waivers at said property. Pools, cabanas, airstreams, food wagons, and a water feature?

Please consider quality of life for those of us who, by design, have cherished and invested in the quiet Key West
lifestyle.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,



Barbara Wurst

Sent from my iPhone

OnJul 17, 2019, at 10:13 AM, Natalie Hill <nhill@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:
Good Morning Barbara,

I will be sure to get your public comment to Melinda Stewart, the Planning Board clerk, to be read into
the record at your request. Please feel free to contact me if you have any other questions or need any
additional assistance.

Thank you and have a great day!

Respectfully,

Natalie L Hl”

Administrative Specialist
City of Key West
Planning Department at
Josephine Patker City Hall
1300 White Street

(305) 809-3764

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail
address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. F.S. 668.6076.



